
Clayton State University 
 
Auxiliary Organization ban  
 
As of March 2006, Clayton State University does not authorize, 
recognize or approve of the existence of fraternity or sorority affiliated 
auxiliary organizations such as: sweethearts, diamonds, little 
sisters/brothers, courts, kittens, etc.  
 
In instances where the Auxiliary Organization Ban violates a fraternity 
or sorority’s national constitution, the fraternity or sorority must 
submit official documentation to Clayton State University along with a 
copy of the constitution indicating that auxiliary organizations are 
recognized and permitted.  
 
The official documentation must identify how the structure of the 
partnership exists.  In addition, the documentation must outline how 
the structure is maintained financially.  
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